Konrad Jackson

From: Chris Mertl <crmertl@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2025 10:14 AM
To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman

Subject: Support for SB54

Senator Bjorkman,

It was a pleasure meeting with you last week and | appreciate the time you made for myself and the Alaska Professional
Design Council (APDC). | wanted to share my personal support for SB54 that extends AELS Board and adds the
registration of Interior Designers. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Christopher Mertl, ASLA, PLA

Alaska Registered Landscape Architect, AK LA-10440
Juneau, AK

907-988-9000



